DAC Physical Access Subcommittee Activities and Accomplishments 2023
(12-13-23)
1. Received updates, gave feedback and recommendations to the Department of General Services (DGS) regarding ADA Facilities Improvements 
2. Reviewed Public Access Complaint and County response; proposed accessible alternatives for 700 H Entry and Path of Travel from County Parking Lot
3. Assisted the Disability Compliance Office with response to inquiry regarding accessibility requirements on American River Parkway informational signage
4. Received presentations and provided input and recommendations to enhance accessibility for the following Department of Transportation (SacDOT) street and sidewalk improvement projects
a. Fair Oaks Blvd. Mobility Project Phase II 
b. Folsom Blvd Complete Streets Improvements Phase II
c. Arden Way Complete Streets Project Phases I and II
d. Street Striping – Maintenance Division
5. Received stakeholder input and prepared recommendations for ensuring accessibility in the planned new Ground Transportation Facilities at Sacramento International Airport, with emphasis on the needs of paratransit, i.e., SacRT Go and Yolobus Special, passengers with disabilities
6. Submitted Letter to Department of Transportation detailing numerous access concerns with designs using Class IV Bike Lanes and “floating” bus stops, and proposed alternative solutions, including specific product specifications and recommendations, and concept drawings
7. Engaged in ongoing discussions regarding the proposed use of trapezoidal delineators where bike lanes intersect with commercial driveways; proposed a feasibility study of two proposed products by recommending they be installed at the SacDOT lot where County vehicles are kept, to evaluate durability
8. Received an overview and provided recommendations to Sally Swanson & Associates and Department of Airports staff regarding the implementation of the Sacramento County Airports’ ADA Self Evaluation and Transition Plan
9. Provided detailed input and recommendations to support the Department of Transportation in developing the Safer Sacramento County Project, which is the implementation of the PathVu wayfinding application that identifies accessible paths of pedestrian travel. Submitted letter of support for Federal grant funding
10. Reviewed final design drawings and gave detailed input on the Gibson Ranch Sensory Trail Project for inclusion of additional desirable accessibility features to be added later as funding permits
11. Received updates on local accessible playground projects, including EmPOWERment Park
